
Davidson County, SR-11, Widening  
Public Meeting Invitation

The Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT) 
will host a public meeting on January 08, 2024, to 
update the public on the proposed Widening of U.S. 31A 
(S.R. 11, Nolensville Pike) from north of the Mill Creek 
bridge to S.R. 254 (Old Hickory Boulevard) in Davidson 
County. This project includes modifying the existing 
roadway to a five-lane curb and gutter section which 
includes two twelve-foot-wide travel lanes in each 
direction, a center turn lane, six and a half foot wide 
sidewalks with cross walks at signalized intersections, 

ten-foot-wide shoulders, and additional turn lanes 
at major intersections. The purpose of this project is 
to increase the roadway capacity to accommodate 
traffic growth and development. The meeting is being 
held to inform the general public of the construction 
for the proposed widening and to provide the public 
an opportunity to provide comments regarding the 
proposed improvements. Representatives of TDOT will 
be available to provide information and answer any 
questions on various aspects of this project.

January 08, 2024 | 5:00 – 7:00 p.m.
May Werthan Shayne Elementary School

6217 Nolensville Pike
Nashville, TN 37211

Presentation to be Held at the School’s Cafeteria
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